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Tell Tale
Manager’s Message

As we leave 2020 behind (thankfully), 
I am very optimistic about the new 
year to come here at the club.   
As are we all,  I am so ready for
getting back to the normalcy that we 
are accustomed to.  Lucky for us,
our new normal at the club will 

begin with a brand new and improved clubhouse and 
member experience.  Once we know that we are able 
to do so, we will be planning  the best Grand Opening 
/ Member Appreciation / late Commodores Ball party 
that we have ever seen!  Hopefully this will happen 
around May or June.!
In the meantime, we are still able to have food and bar 
service and look forward to seeing all of you take
advantage of Chef John’s weekly specials and our 
bartender’s fabulous drinks.

The clubhouse construction is moving right along.  
It looks as though we will be moving to the new 
downstairs bar area sometime this month
while the upstairs areas are demolished and rebuilt.  
When this happens, we will still be serving food from a 
food truck loaned to us by Wayne Wentworth (thanks 
Wayne!).  Please be sure to check your e-mail boxes on 
a regular basis for updates.
I want to personally thank our outgoing board 
members...John Hellyer, Andy Murphy, and Grace Ann 
Blake. Each has donated their time, energy, and effort 
to help make this a better club.  
I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and holiday 
season and we look forward to serving you in 2021!
See you at the club,
Rick Hutson, General Manager

Notices
Reminder: the Club will be going to paperless billing in January and we need everyone’s current e-mail address 
in order to get statements to everyone.  The newsletters can be found on our website at shreveportyachtclub.com.  
Please contact the office if you wish to opt out of paperless billing or if you would like to set up automatic drafts 
from a bank account or credit card.  

Also, the board has voted to begin charging a 3% administrative fee to all credit card transactions beginning 
January 1st, 2021 to help offset the tremendous cost to the club of the fees associated with credit cards.

Last Notice: This is the last reminder that the remaining unclaimed trailers in the annex will be disposed of 
beginning in January. Please notify the office or the harbormaster immediately if any of these trailers belong to 
you. 



Club Expansion Project

Commodore		  Steve Craig
Vice Commodore	 Brian Fulco
Rear Commodore	 Steve Durham
Treasurer		  Donald Hathaway
Secretary		  Will Bradford
Members at Large	 Brenda Graves, 
			   Jeff Little
			   Carolyn Prator

2021 Board of DirectorsContact Information

General Manager: 	 Rick Hutson
Assistant Manager: 	 Brian Keller
Office phone: 		  318-631-7414 or 7415 
E-mail: 		  ShreveportyachtC@gmail.com
Website:		  shreveportyachtclub.com
Facebook: 		  ShreveportYachtClub
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